Property Services Agency

88 Blenheim Crescent Ruislip Middlesex HA4 7EG
Fax 0895 678213 Telegrams

Depantment of the Environment Telephone 0895 633381 ext. 259
Chief Planning Officer Our ref TATW 88F834
Dacorum Borough Council
Civic Centre Your ref
HEMEL HEMPSTEAD
Herts HP1 1HH _ Date Z& November 1989
Dear Sir

DOE CIRCULAR 18/84
NOTICE OF PRCPOSED DEVELOPMENT BY MINISTRY OF DEFENCE
RAF BOVINGDON - DCS SITE SECURITY

1. 1T enclose herewith 4 copies of a statement with plans and site location
plan of a proposed development of land by the Property Services Agency on
behalf of the Ministry of Defence.

2. The reference is made for full planning clearance.

3. Please let me have your comments within 8 weeks although if your
Authority's réaction can be given in a shorter time even if there are no

objections it will be greatly appreciated.

4. T enclose 2 copies of the questionnaire Form LA477 and should be obliged
if you would complete and return one copy to me as quickly as possible.

5. Will you kindly let me know whether the Authority intend to advertise this
proposal so that the content and timing of the advertisement may be agreed,

6. This submission is not confidential in the context of the Local Government
(Access to Information) Act 1985,

7. I shall be pleased to provide any further information.

Yours faithfully

M
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Project Officer _ e S —— mﬁ
3 PLANNNG DEPARTMENT
ENCLOSURES : P DASORUM BORCUGH COUNGEL
Project Statement for Planning Authority ——
{7 4 Ret in
Form LA477 N A T L :
Drawing No CK/1 . rCPbliﬁﬁHE5P;%aﬁﬁﬁﬂQégmL“"m;
Site Location Plan ’ %" o i |
e At —
Pheceived 29 ;?OV 1989 3
T i
E Comments k%
¥
i B 2 -




27 February 1990
AFW 88F834
4/1960/89 SR/MR
Miss Richardson
2576

The Property Services Agency
88 Blenheim Crescent

Ruislip

Middx HA4 T7EG

Dear Sirs

DOE CIRCULAR 18/84 :
PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT BY MINISTRY OF DEFENCE
RAF BOVINGDON - DCS SITE SECURITY -

I write with reference to the above consultation.

The Borough Council have no objections to the proposals as indicated on
your drawings. Bovingdon Parish Council have expressed the preference
for a concrete panel and post form of enclosure that could be removed in
the future. However, it should be noted that the Borough Council do not
concur with this view, and feel that the more secure wall, as proposed,
is more appropriate.

Yours faithfully

.

D P NOBLE
DEVELOPMENT CONTROL MANAGER
PLANNING DEPARTMENT
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RAF BOVINGDON - DCS SITE SECURITY

PROJECT STATEMENT FOR PLANNING AUTHORITY

1. The proposed development coﬁprises the construction of a

3.7 metre high concrete wall around the antenna tower.
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